
Good afternoon Webb Feet Parents! 

I hope week 5 has met you with a smile on your face! I am writing to you with an update from the 
academic office.  

First off, I want you to know that I am really proud of how the students have met this challenge. Their 
public school counterparts are finished with their year (though they are encouraged to keep 
learning), and the Webb students are taking a more challenging path alongside us. This has 
certainly not been easy for anyone; however, there are just a few more weeks left. I hope they 
continue to have pride in their work, and they finish strong! 

First, I’d like you to know that we are going to slightly adjust our schedule in May. Webb teachers will 
assign new work through Thursday, May 14th. Friday, May 15th, will be a free day; a day to catch 
your breath. Hopefully the sun will shine, and everyone can get outside and enjoy a three-day 
weekend. May 18-21 are “GRACE and CHALLENGE” days. This is a week to turn in late work if your 
child has fallen behind or to make revisions. If your child has stayed on top of everything all along, it 
is a week to be challenged. Their teacher will give “challenge” work. They can complete it if they 
choose to do so. However, if they do not complete it, that is OK. It will not count against them.  

So here it is again: 

May 14- last day for new work 
May 15- Catch your breath 
May 18-21 Grace and Challenge Week* 

*If you are in an AP Class, you may be given assignments up until the day of your test if that falls in 
the May 18-21 week. 

I also want to mention to you that the leadership is discussing some of the end-of-the-year events 
that we typically have at Webb. Many of the events that we have in the spring will be moved to the 
fall, such as National Honor Society Induction, Book Awards, etc. We will have a lot to look forward 
to when we can get back to campus! 

As a gentle reminder, please make sure your students talk with their advisor so that they can select 
their courses for next year. I will begin the process of scheduling students in classes for the 2020-
2021 school year in early June. Only students who have submitted their ’20-’21 enrollment contract 
will be scheduled.  

Please let me know what questions you have! 

My best, 
Mrs. Taucare 
Dean of Academic Affairs 

 


